
           

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,          18 March 2022 
 

 

 

 
 

 

The children looked  
wonderful today,  

thank you for all  

your generous  
donations. 

They decided to split  

the money raised  
between Comic Relief and the Ukranian refugee crisis.  We are still receiving 

donations at the school office.  We shall announce the amount next week.  

 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION  Following the completion of the ballot, I would like to 
welcome Miss Bethany Taylor to the board of governors.   

 

The results of the ballot were as follows: 
 

Miss Bethany Taylor: 44%   

Mrs. Jennifer Ridsdale: 32% 
Spoiled votes: 24% 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS – Tempest photography will be in school next week to take the 
class photographs. 

 

SCHOOL DINNNERS Week beginning 21 March 2022 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 
 

Friday 

Pasta Bolognaise 
Loaded Potato Skins 
Green Beans,  
Sweetcorn 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Pasta Bar 
 
Oat & Sultana  
Cookies 

Chicken & Veg Pie 
Baby Potatoes  
Veg Pasta 
Veg Medley 
 
Ham Sandwich 
 
Pasta Bar 
 
Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Pork & Apple 
Sauce, Cheese &  
Onion Quiche 
Mashed Potatoes 
Broccoli, Carrots 
 
Tuna Sandwich 
 
Pasta Bar 
 
Rice Pudding & Peach 

Quorn Dippers &  
Wedges, Sweet Lentil 
Curry & Rice, Peas 
Sweetcorn 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Pasta Bar 
 
Choc Orange Sponge & 
Chocolate Sauce 

Crunchy Breaded 
Fish, Cheese & Leek 
Roll, Chips 
Green Beans 
Carrots 
 
Egg Sandwich 
 
Pasta Bar 
 
Flapjack 

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Family Day at Scarborough Castle - Saturday 19th March - 10.45am - 3.00pm 

Free for Scarborough residents (postcodes YO11 and YO12 - just bring proof of address) 

-  Join us to welcome our new WILD EYE sculpture by artist Ryan Gander (OBE) 

-  Free entry to Scarborough Castle and grounds 

-  Free nature activities for families led by Yorkshire Wildlife Trust and    

   Scarborough Porpoise (starting 10.45am and 2pm) 
-  Enter our open competition to name a Dolphin that regularly visits waters   

   around Scarborough. 

 
SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL  I would like to draw your attention to the vacancy for 

a school crossing patrol on Pasture Lane. This is an important role that will help to 

keep our families safe so if you know anyone that might be interested, please let them 
know. Thank you. 

 

Vacancy Link: View Vacancy Details 
  

UNIFORM SALE  We have many items of unclaimed (and un-named) uniform in lost 

property, we shall leave it outside school at home time weather permitting, please collect 

it ASAP as all unnamed uniform will be washed and donated to STARS who will add it to 
their donated uniform stock.  They will be selling uniform at home time on the school 

driveway on Monday 28 and Tuesday 29 March.  It is important to label all uniform so 

we can return it to your child. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Tuesday 22 March – Class photographs 
Thursday 7 April – Y6 parents meeting 

Friday 8 April – School closes for Easter. 

GOODBYE AND THANK YOU  We say goodbye to 

Miss Curphey and Miss Parkin who have 
completed their teaching practices today. I thank 

them for their wonderful contribution to the work 

of the school and wish all the very best for the 

future. 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Jonathan Wanless 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

https://nyccjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/4672/0/338568/22776/school-crossing-patrol-seamer

